
JULY 2012 
 

 

TO: All Insurance Companies Doing Business in the State of West 

Virginia  

 
RE: WEST VIRGINIA ANNUAL EXAMINATION ASSESSMENT DUE 

JULY 1 

 

This is a reminder that the West Virginia Offices of the Insurance 

Commissioner no longer mails invoices, unless upon request, for the 

annual examination assessment fee of $1,050 that is due July 1 of each 

year as per W.Va. Code §33-2-9.    

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Tax Unit at (304) 558-

1270. 

 
 


